
 LITURGICAL TIMETABLE FOR COMING WEEK  
Saturday 10th November 
Vigil of 32nd Sun of the Year 

4.15pm                    

5.00pm  

St Peter in Chains                                              

St Peter in Chains 

Confessions 

Holy Mass   

                                
John MacKinlay 

RIP 

Sunday 11th November 
Thirty-Second Sunday of the 
Year 

9.30am 

11.30am 

4.00pm 

5.00pm 

Ss John & Columba’s 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Holy Mass   

Holy Mass  

Exposition         

Holy Mass 

Pro Populo 

Georgette Conte 

RIP 

Susan Carr RIP 

Monday 12th November 
Memorial of St Josaphat 

    

Tuesday 13th November 
in the 32nd Week of the Year 

6.00pm  

6.15pm 

6.30pm 

7.00pm   

Ss John & Columba’s 

Ss John & Columba’s 

Ss John & Columba’s 

Ss John & Columba’s  

Exposition 

Vespers        

Confessions 
Requiem Mass 

 

 

Betty Boner RIP 

Wednesday 14th Nov          
in the 32nd Week of the Year 

10.00am St Peter in Chains  Holy Mass Holy Souls 

Thursday 15th Nov           
in the 32nd Week of the Year 

6.00pm  

6.15pm 

6.30pm 

7.00pm   

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Exposition 

Vespers        

Confessions 

Holy Mass 

 

 

The deceased of 

the Parish 

Friday 16th November        
Feast of St Margaret of Scotland 

10.00am St Peter in Chains Holy Mass Jim McElhinney 

RIP 

Saturday 17th November 
Vigil of 33rd Sun of the Year 

4.15pm                    

5.00pm  

St Peter in Chains                                              

St Peter in Chains 

Confessions 

Holy Mass   

                                     

Holy Souls 

Sunday 18th November 
Thirty-Third Sunday of the 
Year 

9.30am 

11.30am 

4.00pm 

5.00pm 

Ss John & Columba’s 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Our Lady of Lourdes 

Holy Mass   

Holy Mass  

Exposition         

Holy Mass 

Holy Souls 

Christine Mackay 

RIP 

                                       

,Pro Populo 
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Prayer to Saint Michael 

St Michael the Archangel, defend us in the day of battle. Be our safeguard against the                      
wickedness and the snares of the devil. May God rebuke him, we humbly pray, and do 
thou, O prince of the heavenly hosts, by the power of God, cast into hell Satan, and all 

the evil spirits who prowl throughout the world seeking the ruin of souls.  Amen 

THE CATHOLIC PARISH OF                                            

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY  

THIRTY-SECOND SUNDAY OF  THE  YEAR (B/II)                                              
11th November 2018  

PARISH COMMUNICATIONS  

Parish Priest: Rev Fr Kevin A. Dow                         Parish Deacons: Rev Mr Damian Murray  
            Rev Mr Pat Carrigan  

The Parish Office, 67 Aberdour Road, Dunfermline. KY11 4QZ                                                    
(open Mon-Fri: 0930-1230) 

Telephone: 01383 722202 (Office)/412084 (Presbytery)                                                             
Email: admin@catholicswfife.com        Website: www.catholicswfife.com  

Response to the Psalm:                                                                                                      

My soul, give praise to the Lord.  

Gospel Acclamation:                                                                                                               

Alleluia!                                                                                                                                                  

How happy are the poor in spirit;                                                                                          

theirs is the kingdom of heaven. 

The practice of sharing, of almsgiving and of solidarity is one of the 
marks of the Spirit of Jesus, given to us on Pentecost (Acts 2:1-13), and 

that He wishes to make present in the communities. The result of the 
outpouring of the Spirit is precisely this: “None of the members was ever 

in want, as all those who owned land or houses would sell them, and 
bring the money from the sale of them, to present it to the apostles” (Acts 

4:34-35ª; 2:44-45). These alms received by the apostles were not               
accumulated but were rather “then distributed to any who might be in 

need” (Acts 4:35b; 2:45). 

On the one hand, the arrival of rich people into the communities made 
it possible to expand Christianity, because these offered better conditions 

to the missionary movement. However, on the other hand, the                     
accumulation of goods blocked the movement of solidarity and sharing 

inspired by the force of the Spirit of Pentecost. James wishes to help such 
people to understand that they had gone the wrong way: “Well now you 
rich! Lament, weep for the miseries that are coming to you. Your wealth 
is rotting, your clothes are all moth-eaten.” (Jas 5:1-3). We all need to 
become students of that poor widow who shared what she had to live on, 

so as to learn the way to the Kingdom (Mk 12:41-44). 



Parish Safeguarding Officers                                                                                                                 

Maureen Ritchie & Patricia Watt (PiC); Lisa Quinn (J&C); Jane Imrie & Margaret Hall (OLoL)  

Baptisms & Marriages                                                                                                                                                 

Arrangements for weddings (for which six months notice is required) and Baptisms should be 

made by appointment with one of the clergy.  

Sacrament of the Sick / Hospital Visitations                                                                                            

Those who require the Sacrament of the Sick at home should contact the Parish Office to    

arrange for Fr. Dow to visit. The Anointing of the Sick should ordinarily be arranged prior to 

any prolonged hospital visit. The Catholic Chaplain to the Victoria Hospital is Fr Gowans of  

St Marie’s Kirkcaldy (Tel: 01592 592111).  In cases of emergency where you or a family 

member require the pastoral  assistance of the Catholic Chaplain (emergency cover is provided 

by the various priests in Fife) please request this from the nursing staff at the hospital. For  

patients in Queen Margaret Hospital please contact Fr Chris Heenan at St Margaret’s (625611)                                                                                          

Please note that a patient/family request must be made  before the clergy can visit.  

Names for sick list                                                                                                                                   

Names can only be added by the person themselves or by a member of the  family.                     

Please advise the Parish Office of any name to be added or removed. 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                                                              

Please try to have any intention that is required to be said on a particular date in a month before 

hand. On occasion when a funeral takes place, the stated intention will be moved to the next 

available date. 

Hall Bookings                                                                                                                                      

Please contact (for St Peter’s Hall) Mrs Pat Reid on 417214 or Mary Irvine at the Parish Office 

(for Our Lady of Lourdes Hall) for availability.  

Bulletin Notices                                                                                                                                                

All notices should be with the Parish Office by Thursday evening  for inclusion in the weekend 

bulletin. 

Please remember in your prayers the sick and infirm 
James Morris, Elaine McCormick, Sandra Graham, Ester Wren, Daniel Cornet, Margaret Burns,                

Catherine Kane, Madge & David Speed, Mairead McKenzie, Ann-Marie Bevan, Patricia Phee,                        

Pat Busby, Angie Kempson, Marjory Curie, Margaret Barratt, Margaret Lynch, Theresa Murphy,                  

Elizabeth McVay                           Our Lady, Mother of the sick—pray for them 

 

Of your charity, please pray for the recently deceased 

Parish Gift Aid  Loose monies  Stand Orders Total  

St Peter in Chains  £292.00 £240.10 £121.00 £653.10 

Ss John & Columba’s  £54.00 £151.90 £372.00 £577.90 

Our Lady of Lourdes £370.40  £737.26  £29.75    £1,127.41  

Thank you for your generosity 

 NEWS & EVENTS  
Welcome: If you are a visitor to the parishes,            

we want you to know how welcome you are – 

whether you have come from another part of 

the country, from across the world or simply 

from another parish.  

Remembrance Sunday: today we remember 

those who gave their lives, and all who have 

suffered as a result of war and conflict.  Let us 

remember them... 

Parking at OLOL: please refrain from park-

ing in the residential areas on the side streets.  

Mothers Prayers 
The next meeting is Tuesday 13th November 

in OLOL hall at 10 am all welcome. 

Walk in the steps of St Margaret: There is a 

walk planned for Friday 16 November 2018 in 

memory of St Margaret - the anniversary of 

her death.  This is a short structured walk start-

ing at 11am which takes in the various sites 

associated with St Margaret in Dunfermline 

finishing with viewing her relic in St Marga-

ret’s RC Church Dunfermline.  There are leaf-

lets at the back of the church explaining more 

and about booking your place on this walk.   

Prayer Meeting: We are starting a prayer 

meeting at OLOL. The first meeting will take 

place in the Oratory on Friday 16th Nov at 

7:30 pm. All welcome 

If you have any queries please contact                    

Christine on 07967466895 or Janet on 

07719815187.  

Festival of Remembrance: The Black Watch 

Battalion ACF are hosting this event to mark 

the centenary of the Armistice. Sat 17th Nov 

at 7pm in Dunfermline Abbey. Entry free, but 

donation towards service charities gratefully 

received. 

A Parish St Andrew's Night will be held on 

Friday 30th November at 7.30 - 10.30 pm in 

Our Lady of Lourdes hall. Tickets are Adults 

£5 and children are £3. BYOB  - bring your 

own bottle and nibbles. Tickets will be             

available soon from Celia 723969 or Yvonne 

732574. Raffle prizes appreciated, with all 

proceeds going to the Parish 

OLOL Ladies Pantomime Night - Sleeping 

Beauty at the Alhambra on Thursday 20th 

December at 7pm.  Tickets cost £17 (group 

rate).  Please add your name to list in the 

Church foyer including how many tickets you 

would like and give payment to Margaret 

Rutherford (or to Fr Kevin in the other 

churches) by Sunday 18th November. All      

welcome.  

SsJ&C/StPiC-SSVP Raffle tickets will be on 

sale at the back of SsJ&C/St.PiC from Sunday  

4/11/18, until Sunday 2/12/18. All proceeds 

will be used to buy foodstuff, and toys for our 

Christmas Hamper Appeal. If you wish to  

donate a prize, please see Elaine or Isobel at 

the back of the Church. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Present Sunday:16th December. If you 

would like to donate a present that will be 

passed on to someone in need, please buy it, 

gift wrap it and on the label write what gender 

and age it would be suitable for, and leave in 

the box provided in the porch of the churches. 

Many thanks 

Rosyth Blood Transfusion Service: Parkgate 

Community Centre, Rosyth on Thu 15th Nov 

from 2-30pm-4.00pm & 5-7pm 

Stewardship Reflection:  “I say to you, this 

poor widow put in more than all the other  

contributors to the treasury. For they all    

contributed out of their abundance; but she 

out of her poverty has put in everything she 

had, her whole living.” MARK 12:43-44 

Jesus gets right to the point – we are all called 

to give money to support the mission of the 

Church, regardless of our circumstance. No 

gift is too small or insignificant! Giving 

money to support the mission of our local  

parish is a matter of our faith, just like praying 

and participating in parish ministries. When 

you make a financial offering, is it from your 

“first fruits” or from what is “left over”? 


